

August 9, 2022

Cindy Schneible
McKinney Community Development Corporation
Via Email: cschneible@mckinneycdc.org

RE: Archstreet McKinney LLC's MCDC Project Grant Application

Dear Cindy:

As per our recent telephone conversations, Archstreet McKinney LLC would like to formally withdraw our application for a project grant. As we discussed, the project has been delayed as we have made the decision to change architects for the project. We intend to re-submit for the project grant in the future when the project is at the appropriate stage.

We apologize for an inconvenience that this may have caused MCDC. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. We appreciate your support. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael C. Mueller

Michael Mueller